Honorable Mayor and Members of the Hermosa Beach City Council Regular Meeting of March 14, 2006

REQUEST TO USE LOT B FOR A FUNDRAISING EVENT AT GALLERY C FOR HABITAT FOR HUMANITY THURSDAY, MARCH 30, 2006 AT 7:00PM.

Recommendation:

That the City Council consider the request for use of Lot B for this fundraising event.

Background:

The City Council, on other occasions, granted requests to use Lot B for fundraising activities conducted at Gallery C or other businesses in the Plaza area.

They have made the request to accommodate the attendance that they expect.

Respectfully submitted,

Stephen R. Burrell

City Manager



Building houses, building hope

February 10, 2006

Steve Burrell, City Manager City of Hermosa Beach 1315 Valley Drive Hermosa Beach, Ca. 90254

Dear Steve,

Habitat for Humanity is partnering with Beach Cities Friends and Smith Barney for what promises to be a wonderful evening. Our event, Art/House 2006, will be held Thursday, March 30th at 7pm. We'll be auctioning pieces of art to high net worth individuals to raise funds to build homes for families in need. We would like to request from you the utilization of the parking space behind Gallery C for our fundraisers on this night. Approximately 200 guests will be attending. We hope you will be able to accommodate us for this event.

Please feel free to contact me or Mary Reaney-Hocking with any questions.

Your contribution and support is truly appreciated!

Best regards,

Shannon Valencia

Habitat for Humanity Greater Los Angeles
Vice President of Development & Morlestin

Vice President of Development & Marketing